
 

       
 

 

   

  

It has been delightful having parents and caregivers 
back on school grounds. The Chullora Community 
thrives when we all work together. 

 

All students are engaged in wonderful teaching and 
learning experiences. Teachers have been provided with 
many resources to help them plan exciting lessons that 
help educate our students in the best way. To assist the 
school in providing for your children please pay the $70 
school fee.  

 

Attached to this newsletter is the envelope for the 
schools fees, please include your child’s name and class 
on the front and return it to the office no later than 
Friday 1st April. If you require a payment plan the school 
is happy to accommodate, please call the office to 
arrange a payment schedule. 

 

All teachers will be engaging in Anaphylaxis and CPR 
training next Tuesday afternoon from 3:15 – 6pm this is 
to ensure we are well-equipped to cater for the needs 
of all our students. If your child requires an Anaphylaxis 
or Asthma plan please ensure you have provided the 
office with the appropriate medications and plans. 

 

Please ensure your child/ren are coming to school on 
time between 8:30 – 9:00am. Pick-up has been at 3pm 
for the last two weeks and I would like to thank parents 
for coming on time to pick up their children. We have a 
few students being picked up early regularly, this is not 
encouraged by the department as every minute counts 
and the office will be asking for a medical appointment 
for an early slip to be issued. 

 

 

Across K-6 including the Support Unit, students are 
provided with set homework tasks meeting their 
learning goals.  

Homework provides opportunities to build on 
knowledge, skills and understanding developed in class.  

Homework and Home Reading is issued every Monday 
and is returned to the classroom teacher on Friday.   

Please encourage the use of the home reader log 
provided and ensure your child reads for 10-15 minutes 
per night. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Photos have been arranged for Wednesday 
23rd March. 
 
School Photo ordering is now online only. No cash 
payments will be accepted at the office. 
 
HOW to ORDER ONLINE 
 1. Go to www.leadingimage.com.au 
 2. Click "Order Your School Photos" and click NSW. 
 3. Enter your unique student which is Y5AWC3FV 
 
Parents who wish their children to take a family photo 
must place their order in before 4.30pm the night 
before photo day (Tuesday 22nd March) to ensure a 
family photo is taken. Any family photos that have not 
been ordered before the cut off will not be taken. No 
exceptions on the day. 

Thursday 10th March 2022 

Principals Message - Mrs. Bahia Almir 

 

Homework and Home Reading 

Mrs. Nivine Dernaika & Miss. Amara Issa 

School Photo Day  

Mrs. Josephine Oakes & Mrs. Miriana Russell 

 

 



 

 

 

Dear Muslim Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Did you know that all children in NSW Public Schools are 
entitled to a session of religious education every week? 

  

Our aim in providing SRE is to educate the Muslim 
students in your school to the best of our ability. With 
your support and assistance, we seek to develop in 
Muslim students a better understanding towards the 
teachings of their religion whilst also developing in them 
a stronger connection to their creator, their school and 
wider community.  

 

Volunteers are provided with a syllabus with weekly 
lessons. All we need is ½ hour to 1 hour of your time per 
week.  

 

Are you interested in filling this position? All information 
and materials are provided by the Islamic Special 
Religious Education (ISRE) body of the Islamic Council of 
NSW.  

 

It’s easier than you think and is also extremely 
rewarding!! YOU can make a big difference to our 
children. Show our children how important Islam is to 
you and how vital it is for the development of our 
community.  

 

Your time and help will be greatly appreciated and 
immensely rewarding! Please feel free to contact us on 
9708 0880 (Monday to Thursday 9:30am-2:00pm), or 
email info@isre.org.au for further details or interest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tell Them From Me (TTFM) is a suite of surveys for 
measuring student engagement and wellbeing. The 
surveys can be used to capture student, parent and 
teacher voices, providing reliable evidence for schools 
to use in identifying strengths and areas for 
improvement. During Week 8, students across Years 4 – 
6 will be completing this survey during their library time 
to inform school planning.  

 

If you would not like your child to participate, please 
contact the office on 9642 4266. 

International Women's Day  is a global holiday 
celebrated annually on March 8 to commemorate the 
cultural, political, and socioeconomic achievements of 
women. It is also a focal point in the women's rights 
movement, bringing attention to issues such as gender 
equality, reproductive rights, and violence and abuse 
against women. 

To celebrate Women’s International Day students have 
been asked to wear PURPLE this Friday 11th March. 

We currently have 11 students from the University of New 
South Wales working in our classrooms and providing extra 
support to our students.  
 
The pre-service teachers are working alongside teachers across 
K – 6 including the support unit, assisting the teacher by 
working further with small groups to differentiate and support 
instruction.  
 
We are so grateful for their assistance in educating our 
students. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Scripture Volunteers Needed 

Mrs. Georgiou & Mrs. Nemra 

Tell Them From Me Survey (TTFM) 

Miss. Kerry Mikellides & Miss. Nivine Dernaika 

International Women’s Day 

Miss. Nancy Khoder 

 

UNSW Instep Practicum Students 

Miss. Kerry Mikellides 

 


